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Marcus Wright appointed Manufacturing Director      

Marcus Wright has been the Manufacturing Manager of MPE 
Ltd since joining the company in January 2018. Over that time 
Marcus has developed and led the implementation of a dynamic 
strategy which has encompassed a host of plant and process 
improvements across the different areas of Manufacturing.

These improvements have brought in further manufacturing 
effi ciencies and considerably increased production capacity. In 
total they have enabled MPE to produce far greater volumes, in 
order to meet the signifi cantly higher demands currently being 
placed on the business for EMC, EMP, HEMP and TEMPEST 
protection solutions for projects running in the UK and around 
the world.

Throughout his four years with MPE, Marcus Wright has 
completed several personal development programmes, the latest 
of which saw him graduate from a Growth Catalyst leadership 
development programme on 25th November 2021.

The Growth Catalyst is a seven-month leadership development 
programme hosted by the University of Liverpool Management 
School. The programme is designed to help businesses of 
up to 250 employees in the Liverpool City region to raise their 
performance by improving the personal development of business 
owners and senior level managers.

The Growth Catalyst began in May 2021 and involved Marcus 
attending a number of workshops ranging from two-day leadership 
residential, business coaching and masterclass talks, through to 
online skills workshops and business exchange visits. Marcus 
is now planning to utilise the new skills and techniques he has 
acquired so as to assist MPE’s further growth and development 
strategies and also build new and lasting relationships with other 
expanding businesses.

His graduation from this leadership programme completed 
Marcus’s four-year personal development timetable and has now 
culminated in his promotion in February 2022 to the position of 
Manufacturing Director.

In joining the MPE Board, alongside his role leading Manufacturing 
Marcus is also able to contribute to all other parts of the MPE 
business and be fully involved in any decision-making processes 
related to those other business areas.

Following Marcus’s appointment as Manufacturing Director, the 
Managing Director of MPE, David Seabury, commented: “I am 
thrilled to have Marcus join the MPE Board. His appointment 
as Director is a direct result of his hard work and dedication 
throughout his time at MPE.

“The results Marcus has achieved speak for themselves, and I am 
excited to have Marcus now share the experience and knowledge 
he has acquired, to contribute to our strategy of continuous 
improvement in all areas of our business through the 2020’s and 
beyond.”

Marcus Wright


